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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The State Accepted IVGID’s Audited Financial Statements 
   

INCLINE VILLAGE, Nev. (April 3, 2024) – At its regularly scheduled meeting today, the Nevada Department of 
Taxation (NDOT), Committee on Local Government Finance (CLGF), accepted the IVGID Annual 
Comprehensive Financial Report.  The CLGF acknowledged IVGID submitted the required audited financial 
statements to NDOT on March 29th, and is in full compliance with the extensions granted by NDOT 
establishing the State filing deadline.  At the meeting, the CLGF further requested that the IVGID General 
Manager provide a report to the Committee at its next regularly scheduled meeting, currently expected to be 
held in August 2024, with an update on the results of the Forensic Due Diligence Audit.  
 
 
About the Incline Village General Improvement District 
The Incline Village General Improvement District, commonly referred to as IVGID, is a fiscally-responsible community 
partner which provides superior utility services, community oriented recreation programs and facilities. With a passion 
for quality of life and our environment, IVGID strives to enhance the reputation of the community as an excellent place 
to live, work, recreate, visit and invest. For more information about IVGID, please call (775) 832-1100 or visit 
www.ivgid.org. 

### 
 

mailto:kmf@ivgid.org
file://ivgid-cecil/S/User/PAR/Public%20Relations/IVGID%20general/www.ivgid.org

